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Kiliwani	Operations	Update	
	
Aminex	is	pleased	to	announce	that	it	has	successfully	carried	out	remediation	work	on	the	sub	surface	
safety	 valve	 of	 its	 Kiliwani	 North-1	well	 and	 gathered	 associated	 pressure	 and	 fluid	 data.	 During	 this	
process,	gas	was	observed	at	surface.	The	well	is	undergoing	further	testing	and	analysis.					
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